
 

 

 

FA Respect Code of Conduct  
 

      Waseley Warriors FC – Spectators & Parents/Carers Agreement 2024/25 
 

At Waseley Warriors FC, we all share the responsibility of creating a positive 
environment where children can learn, grow, and enjoy football. 
 
We ask all spectators, parents, and carers to follow The FA’s Respect Code of 
Conduct at all times. 
 

    Play Your Part 

 

     Remember – Kids Play for FUN! 

     Applaud effort & good play – not just success 

     Respect the referee’s decisions – even if you disagree 

     Appreciate good play – from both teams 

     Stay behind the touchline and within the Designated Spectators’ Area 

     Let coaches do their job – avoid confusing players with extra instructions 

     Encourage respect – towards opponents, referees, and match officials 

     Support positively – mistakes are learning moments, offer encouragement not criticism 

     Never engage in, or tolerate, offensive, abusive, or insulting language or behaviour 

 

⚠ Consequences of Not Following the Code 
 
If the Code is not followed, any of the following actions may be taken by the club, County FA, 
or The FA: 
 

    Verbal warning from a club or league official 

    Meeting required with the club, league, or CFA Welfare Officer 

    Meeting with the club committee 

    Completion of an FA education course 

    Obliged to leave the match venue 

    Restricted from attending future games 

    Suspension or removal of club membership (including dependents) 

    Fines and/or suspension imposed on the club by The FA/County FA 

 
By signing below, you acknowledge and agree to uphold this Code of Conduct. 

 

    Signed by: 
 
Parent/Carer: ____________________________ 
Date: ____________________________ 


